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Dear Families,  

On Monday , November 1 1th  school will be in 

session and we are dedicating this as a day 

honor our Veterans.  Veterans are invited 

for breakfast, to attend a special assembly 

hosted by our 5 th  and 6 th  grade students, to 

visit classrooms, and join us for lunch.   We 

encourage all st udents and staff to show 

pride in our country and dress in red, white 

and blue.  

 

Families in Need  

If you are in need of support this holiday 

season, please contact our school nurse and 

Giving Tree coordinator, Wendy Lupien.  Be 

sure to call her by Novem ber 8, 2019.  All 

information will be kept confidential.  

 

Season of Giving Tree  

Beginning November 18th  our Season of 

Giving Tree will be located in the front 

lobby of the school.  Please take a tag,  

 

 

 

 

purchase, wrap and return the item to the 

school office with the tag attached no later 

than December 1 3th .  Thank you in advance 

for your kindness and generosity.    

 

Dates to Remember  

¶ November 6th     ð PTO meeting in the 

cafeteria  at 6:30 PM 

¶ November 5th   ð No School for 

Students  

¶ November 14th  ð Picture Retake Day  

¶ November 27th     ð Early Dismissal  

¶ November 28-29 ð No School for 

Thanksgiving  

 

Best regards,  

Susan Imschweiler, Principal  

 

 

Gr. 6 students explain their latest robotic experiment 

to Mr. Cullinan  
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Wow!  Itõs hard to believe how quickly the year 

is passing along!  

Academically, mid -trimester progress reports 

have gone home and by the time you read this, 

Parent -Teacher Conferences will have wrapped 

up. As a reminder - the First Trimester ends at 

the end of November a nd Report Cards  will be 

going out the second week of December. Should 

you need to discuss issues regarding your child 

at any point, please contact your childõs 

homeroom teacher.  

High School Choice  

Regarding high school choices for studentsé At 

this point all high school visits have been 

completed. Open Houses for individual schools 

have either already been held or will soon be 

held  soon. Remember ð deadlines for 

applica tions will be approaching rapidly.  Please 

speak to your child about their possible high 

school options. If  you have any questions, 

contact our Guidance Counselor, Mrs. Gillor an 

(or the high school directly).  

Fundraising  

Fundraising is continuing for the class trip. 

Please remember that each child is 

responsible for his/her trip cost ($750).  

Fundraising is a great way to pay for the costs 

(with several students already on their  way!).  

The Cookie dough and Cake Roll fundraiser has 

wrapped up. Pickup will be on Thursday, 

November 14, 2019, from 4 -5:30 in the 

Cafeteria. Remember ð you are responsible to 

pick up and deliver the orders. Individual 

purchasers DO NOT come to school to  retrieve 

their order. If you do not deliver to your buyers 

on the 14 th , you MUST freeze the products until 

you make your deliveries. PLAN AHEAD!  

Once accounting for the fall fundraisers have 

been all filed, an account update will be sent 

home (in late Nov ember/early December with 

other 8 th  Grade updates and items related to 

the trip). If you have any questions, ask your 

child or contact Mr. Galligan.  

The next Freeze committee meeting is on 

Thursday, November 21. Th ose interested in 

voluntee ring , whether y ou have attended on e of 

the other meetings or not , are welcome to come. 

With a bigger than ever goal, lots of help is 

needed! If you have any questions, please 

contact Mr. Galligan.  

ADDITIONAL FUNDRAISER ð some 8th  Grade 

parents have been in commun ication with Benõs 

Beans to offer a coffee/tea fundraiser. This first 

ever fundraiser provides the opportunity for 

students to earn additional monies to defray 

the cost of the trip. Please ask 8 th  Graders 

about the fundraiser!  

For those that do not have an  8th  Grader - an 

order form is included in this newsletter. 

Return forms and checks to the PCS Office 

PRIOR TO the close of the fundraiser on 

December 3.  

As always, if you have any questions or 

concerns please contact any one of the 8 th  Grade 

teachers. 

 

Grade 8 News  
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February Freeze 2020  

Planning for the 6 th  annual February Freeze is 

already well under way. This chip timed 5K 

run -walk is being held on Saturday, February 

8, 2020 (snow date of Sunday 2/9).  

All PCS families are encouraged to join u s for 

this fun winter tradition! REGISTRATION  IS 

OPEN but limited in number  so donõt delay! 

See other newsletter items for registration and 

sponsorship opportunities. Visit 

www.februaryfreeze.org  for more infor mation, 

sponsorship forms and the link to registration.  

Health O ffice 

Is looking for some used/new clothing for 

students  

 

 

Pants - all sizes  

Boysõ underwear- all sizes (prefer new)  

Girlsõ underwear- larger sizes (prefer new)  

Boys/Girls cotton socks - all  sizes 

Attention All 6 th  grade students - Physicals are 

Due to the nurse by January 1 , 2020.  The 

State of Connecticut and the Pomfret Board of 

Education mandates that all 6 th  grade students 

have a physical by their primary care 

physician, prior to January 1st of their 6 th  

grade year. The date on this physical should be 

in the year 2019.  This physical needs to be 

done on a state blue form.  (The form is 

available at PCS  and in state doctor offices)  

Please make sure information required is filled 

out ð Al so new shots are required for 7 th  grade 

ENTRY.    

Unfortunately, the school free sports physical 

cannot take the place of the state mandated 

physical.   If there is a problem please contact 

me.  

   

S/S of Strep Throat  

¶ Throat pain  

¶ Difficulty swallowing  

¶ Red swollen tonsils (sometime 

with white patches or streaks)  

¶ Swollen, tender lymph glands in 

the neck  

¶ Fever 

¶ Headache 

Strep throat is caused by a bacterial infection 

that is transmitted fro m person to person.  It 

requires  antibiotics for treatment.  Untreat ed it 

can result in a fine rash which indicates 

rheumatic fever (untreated strep infection).  

This is a serious condition.     

 

Continued from page 2  

http://www.februaryfreeze.org/
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Miss Racicotõs class at Lapsley Apple Orchard  

 

       Spirit Week Photos         
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